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This Week….. 
We have continued learning our letters and 
sounds. In phonics, we have learnt all about 
plurals and what it means to add an ‘s’ on the 
end of words. This week we learnt 3 new 
tricky words, we, me and be.  
 

In maths, we have been learning all about the 
composition of the number 5. We have been 
making number 5 in lots of different ways such 
as using part, part, whole models, 5 frames and 
representing 5 on our fingers.  
 
 
 
 
Our continuous provision has transformed into 
a winter wonderland and so have our role 
play areas! The children are enjoying building 
toys in Santa’s workshop. In the water tray 
the children have found the snowballs hidden 
in the snow and used them to build words. 
On our funky fingers table the children have 
been using the tweezers to add the correct 
amount of baubles to the tree. We can’t wait 
for even more fun next week.  

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 
photographs of all our fun activities. 

@ListerInf_Rec 
 

Star of the Week  
 

Bluebells: Kenneth Dean  
Daffodils: Jake Jaycock Moorcroft   

 
 

These children have been caught going over and 
above this week! 

 
  

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

In my Liverpool Home  
 

Thank you to those who have interacted with 
the ‘In my Liverpool Home’ topic this half term 

on Seesaw. Please can all pictures, models, 
maps etc. be uploaded to seesaw or brought to 
school by Friday 16th December. Thank you  

 
 

Christmas Sing Along  
Thank you to those who attended our 

Christmas Sing Along on Wednesday. The 
children worked really hard learning all the 
words and loved performing for you. We 
hope you enjoyed their AMAZING singing 
and look forward to opening your gifts. 

 


